
Happy Term 4!
We hope you had a lovely half term break and are well 
rested and ready for another term of learning. Only 6 
weeks until the next one and we have lots planned!

Remember, if you have any concerns or problems, 
please speak to your class teacher.

In Math this term, we will be looking at counting to 50. 
We will also be looking at weight and understanding 
‘heavier’ and ‘lighter’. In our English learning we will be 
looking the Princess and the Frog. We will be focusing 
on setting descriptions, retelling and character 
descriptions. In Term 4, we will be learning about the 
Great Fire of London in History. In Geography we will be 
looking at cities in the UK. Children will continue to use 
the Little Wandle reading scheme, their reading book 
will go home on a Friday. Little Wandle books are a 
teaching resource that need to be returned on 
Monday morning. 

Homework will go home on a 
Friday and is due back on 
Wednesday.
Little Wandle books will go home 
on a Friday and must be returned 
Monday.
Indoor PE is on a Friday and 
Outdoor PE is on Wednesday.
Our last 3 outdoor PE lessons of 
the term will be forest school. 
Children will need to bring in 
wellies. 
When using your child’s contact 
book, please record any reading 
that is done at home, plus any 
key messages.

Please continue to 

use Spelling Shed and 

Numbots to help your 

child with their learning.

NOTES FROM YOUR TEACHERS REMINDERS

WHAT ARE WE LEARNING?

UPCOMING EVENTS

AT HOME

Term    4

6th March -World Book Day (Dress up optional)
14th March- Staff Development day (No children)
24-27th March -Mother’s Day afternoon tea
27th March – Penguin class assembly
1st and 3rd April -Parent consultations evenings
4th April- Last day of term with optional early pick up from 13:30.  
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